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May 29, 2025 

Milwaukee Pedestrian and Bicycle Advisory Committee 
c/o Department of Public Works 
841 N Broadway 
Milwaukee, WI 53202 
 

Dear Chair Henke,  

I am writing to formally resign from my position on the Milwaukee Pedestrian and Bicycle Advisory 
Committee, effective immediately. It has been a privilege to contribute to the committee’s important 
work advancing pedestrian and bicycle infrastructure in Milwaukee. I appreciate the opportunities I have 
had to work alongside dedicated colleagues and advocate for safer and more equitable mobility options 
for our city. 

I remain committed to supporting efforts that make Milwaukee a more walkable and bike-friendly 
community and look forward to continuing this work in other capacities. 

Thank you for your understanding, and I wish the committee continued success. 

 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Montavius Jones 
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